



Rotary Club of Dunedin PO Box 1153 Dunedin, FL 34697-1153 May 1, 2024

Dunedin High School Interact Club 1651 Pinehurst Rd Dunedin, FL 34698

INTERACT Club Member,

The Rotary Club of Dunedin is the proud sponsor of the Dunedin High School Interact Club. The Rotary Club Board of Directors and its membership present this letter of appreciation to the Interact Club members for their hard work and dedication to supporting the club, high school, and community. Our Rotary Club membership hopes you share a sense of pride and accomplishment as we do with the projects you started and completed during this school year.

Your Interact Club has grown from five to 20+ members per week, meeting every Tuesday from 10:50 - 11:20 AM and four after-school sessions from 2:00 – 3:30 PM. As an Interact member, you are one of over 342,953 Interactors worldwide, representing 14,911 other clubs spread across 145 countries.

Below are some of the successful projects you completed during the school year.

- 1. Your Amputee Blade Runner (ABR) donation, matched by your supporting Rotary Club, helped multiple children receive artificial limbs.
- Ready For Life—The "It Makes Cents To Care" collection aids foster children who have become young adults as they age out of the program.
- Staff Recognition Thank you to the plant operators and cafeteria staff.
- 4. "Love Attack" Boards for Administration.
- 5. Fundraising for a local Animal Shelter that was used to purchase pillows, blankets, and towels for the animals.
- 6. Christmas Giving Tree.
- 7. Dunedin Cares food pantry collection of foodstuffs (over 100 lbs.) and \$75 donation.
- 8. Mease Life All holiday cards "You are not forgotten" for Mease Life residents with little family involvement.
- 9. Student Encouragement "Bravocado" messages.
- 10. SROs Matter! Thank you notes.

In closing, for those members that are not seniors, the Rotary Club of Dunedin and your faculty advisor invite you to return next school year and pick up where you left off. For our college-bound graduating seniors, we invite you to join the Rotaract Club at your college. For our graduating seniors entering the workforce after graduation, please continue supporting your community.

Meredith Cappel-Kane - Faculty Advisor

Larry Franklin - Immediate Past Rotary Club President and Interact Advisor

David Kelly - Rotary Club of Dunedin President

Mark Allen Middleton – District Assistant Governor